The Comprehensive Plan Workgroup requests that the Planning and Zoning Commission review a copy
of the Final Draft of the Comprehensive Plan as attached. This is version 3 of the final draft, and has a
few items pending (listed below).

We request that you please provide feedback and recommendations back to the Comprehensive Plan
Workgroup so that we may incorporate your suggestions into the draft.

A final copy of the final draft will be submitted to Planning and Zoning at the October meeting. This copy
may be approved and sent to City Council if the Commission is pleased with the document.

Iltems currently pending:

- A Future Land Use Map from K. Friese (there is a place marker in the document)

- An Appendix for ALL images featuring their photo credits and source.

- Captions numbering all images and giving a brief description.

- A completed glossary with definitions for all terms. Please consider adding to this list in your
recommendations.



